The Eagle's Talon



The Weekly Newsletter of Gloria Dei Lutheran Academy

School: 954-475-8584 Church: 954-475-0683 Website: www.GloriaDeiAcademy.org

Volume 6 September 29, 2017 Number 5



Upcoming Events

Saturday, September 30

9:30 a.m. Thrift Shop (Open until 1:30)

Sunday, October 1

8:00 a.m. Divine Service

9:30 a.m. Sunday School and

Adult Bible Study

10:45 a.m Divine Service

Monday, October 2

9:30 a.m. Thrift Shop (Open until 1:30)

Tuesday, October 3

Picture Proofs and Order Forms Due

Wednesday, October 4

9:30 a.m. PK3-7th Grade Chapel Service 10:00 a.m. Thrift Shop (Open until 4:00) 12:00 noon Papa John's Pizza Lunch

7:00 p.m. Divine Service 8:00 p.m. Adult Bible Study

Thursday, October 5

Preparations begin for Book Fair

Friday, October 6

Pizza LunchOrders Due for Wed. 10/4

"For it is by grace you have been saved, through faith — and this not from yourselves, it is the gift of God — not by works, so that no one can boast." Ephesians 2:8-9

PICTURE ORDERS DUE ON TUES. OCT. 3RD

The proofs and order forms from Allen Lips Photography

were sent home this week to each school family. As indicated on the order form, the proofs must be returned within



7 days - so PLEASE make every effort to return the proofs, completed order forms, and payment by Tuesday, October 3rd. Payment can be made by cash, credit card or check made payable to <u>Allen Lips.</u> Thank you!

The Eagle's Talon newsletter is emailed to our parents each Friday and a printed version is also sent home each week with our 3 year old preschool — 7th grade students. Extra copies are always available in the Academy offices.

BOOK FAIR NEWS



It is not too late to sign up as a volunteer for the Scholastic Wild West Book Fair which is being held from Oct. 8th through Oct. 15th.

Don't Miss our *Family Night* scheduled for Tuesday, Oct. 10th, from 6:00 to 8:00 PM.

We need your help! Please complete the volunteer form that was sent home <u>last Friday</u> or call the Academy office at 954-475-8584 to let us know when you are available. Thank you so much!



MARK YOUR CALENDAR



Please join us!



Our students are scheduled to participate in the 10:45 a.m. Worship Service Sunday October 15^{th.} Following the service will be fun and fellowship as we wind down the Scholastic "Wild West" Book Fair in Room 18. (Located east of the gym.) <u>Parents of K-7th grade students:</u> PLEASE make sure to save this date as the children's performance is mandatory and will be part of their Music grade.

We Are Collecting Box Tops!

Thousands of dollars in eligible Box Tops funds are thrown away each year. Clip Box Tops from hundreds of your favorite products. For every 50 Box Tops, our school earns \$5.00!

Be sure to send in those Box Tops to your child's teacher to make them count. Don't forget you can earrn them online too by visiting www.btfe.com. Start clipping today and support Gloria Dei!

